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July 14, 2015

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Vacancy on Planning Commission for District 5 Appointment

The City of Seal Beach is currently seeking applicants who are interested in serving on the
Planning Commission for District 5 (Leisure World). Citizen participation in local government
plays an important and active role in our community and the City Council is seeking participation
from its diverse and widely experienced citizens to fill this vacancy.

The Planning Commission consists of five members, appointed by the City Council for, typically,
terms of four years. This appointment is to fill a vacancy for the remainder of the term ending in
2018. Members of the Planning Commission must be qualified electors of the City from the
respective councilmanic District and shall hold no paid office or employment in the city
government.

Persons interested in serving as the District 5 representative on the Planning Commission are
invited to submit an application to the City by Thursday, August 27, 2015 at 5 p.m.

The Planning Commission serves an active role in local land-use decisions and topics such as the
General Plan, Development Code, zoning, and other land-use items. The Planning Commission
generally meets the first and third Mondays of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council
Chambers located at 211 8™ Street, Seal Beach, 90740.

Those interested in being appointed to the Planning Commission District 5 are invited to submit an
application to the City Clerk’s Office, Seal Beach City Hall, 211 8" Street, Seal Beach, 90740 from
8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.

Applications are available at the City Clerk’s Office at Seal Beach City Hall.

For further information on the application process or should you have any questions, please
contact the City Clerk’'s Office at 562-431-2527 extension 1303 or via email at
tknapp@sealbeachca.gov.



